
ICHS Career Fayre & Learner 
Pathways Invitation

We will be holding our Careers 
Fayre on the 13th of November 
between 4:00 pm and 7:00 pm. 
The Careers Fayre is open to 
families of all year groups.

During the evening, there will be 
an opportunity to speak with 
some of our teaching staff, 
employers from local and national 
businesses, and representatives 
from colleges and universities.

If your child is in S2 - S5 and will 
be making course choices for the 
next school year, we would love to 
see you at our Careers Fayre, as 
there will also be Learner Pathway 
presentations during the evening.

Register to attend this event by 
using the QR code.

Learner Pathway presentation 
times:

• S2 into S3 - 4:30 pm - 5:00 pm
• S3 into S4 - 5:30 pm - 6:00 pm
• S5 into S6 - 6:30 pm - 7:00 pm

Mr Hamish Shankland
Headteacher

Please come and join us




